It’s time to kick off our annual Project Merry Christmas program!

Marengo County Department of Human Resources

Presents:

Project Merry Christmas 2020

Project Merry Christmas is an annual program sponsored by the Committee for CANN(Children & Adults,
Abused, Needy and Neglected). In 1979 the Project Merry Christmas program was created to provide
toys and gifts to foster children of Marengo County. Over the years this program has evolved and
expanded to include not only foster children but also other disadvantaged children in the Marengo
County Community.

Applications are available at Marengo County DHR
701 South Shiloh Street
Linden, AL 36748

Monday - Friday from 8AM-4:30PM

If you need assistance with gifts for your children, please
complete an application for the Project Merry Christmas
program at Marengo County DHR.

Children must be ages 2-12

Eligibility is based on Income verification.

DEADLINE:

All applications MUST be submitted by November 25,2020.

There will be no applications accepted after this date!



